

Collection Information:

Item: Walter F. Mondale letter to Herbst thanking him for a campaign contribution, October 3, 1983.

Series: Reserve Materials.

Collection: Herbst, Robert L. Robert Herbst Papers.

Copyright Notice:

This material may be protected by copyright law (U.S. Code, Title 17). Researchers are liable for any infringement. For more information, visit www.mnhs.org/copyright.

WALTER F. MONDALE

3 October 1983

Mr. Robert L. Herbst 4109 Wynwood Drive Annandale, Virginia 22003

Dear Bob:

I want you to know how much I appreciate your recent contribution to my campaign for the presidency. The reception at Joan Habib's home was a tremendous success, and I enjoyed having the opportunity to see so many of my friends from the environmental community.

As the summer draws to a close, the campaign will be gathering steam for a concentrated effort in all fifty states between now and January first. Joan and I will be traveling to spread the word of my candidacy; we must continue to gather support if my campaign is to succeed.

Again, I very much appreciate your help in my effort. Joan and I know that we couldn't do it without you.

Kindest regards,

Walter F. Mondale

Sincerely,